
 
 

 
 

 

10/23/2023 

ATTN: Jenelle Montgomery 
City of Puyallup/Senior Plans Examinar 
333 S. Meridian  
Puyallup, WA. 98371 
 
Re: Permit # B-20-0078 

 
Jenelle: 
 
This letter is to confirm revisions made to the Oil/Water separator location, sewer and storm drain 
connection points serving Hampton Inn & Suites located at 1515 S Meridian Puyallup, WA.. 
The sanitary sewer and rainwater connection points changes with oil/water separator relocation were 
revised under delta # 4 on the latest issuance of drawing P2.0. These changes were made, approved, 
and signed by Abossein Engineering. 
If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to call. 
 

Sincerely 

Dennis Grovenburg 

Dennis Grovenburg                                                                                                                                                             
Senior Plumbing Designer                                                                                                                                                         
425-462-9441 
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